
Yes, the current wording is too restrictive in many senses. The LGBT community can still be 
represented without excluding the rest of the audience.  
 
The other proposed changes are all sensible and have arisen through effective management of 
the station and as such, reflect a realistic wording that will ensure the station is able to 
continue to deliver content that matches it's current standards, as well as being able to 
develop and grow without restriction. 

 


